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CPTL Update 
Yankee Candle online sales are available through the 

end of the year. The classes with the most participa-

tion in the fundraiser this year are:  

1st place  -  6th grade 

2nd place  -  8th grade 
3rd place  -  1st and 4th grades (tied) 

The students in these classes who participated in the 

fundraiser will attend an Ice Cream Sundae Party at a 

later date! 

** Next CPTL meeting is November 1st at 3:15pm. 
 

 

 

Chapel Offerings 
We have currently collected $196.18 for Lutheran 

World Relief Gifts.  Our goal is to purchase a cow 

for $375.  We will be collecting through December 

21st for this cause. 

 

October 26th—Free Dress Day 
This is a Free Dress Day, not a theme dress day, 

therefore PJs and sweats are not be worn. On Free 

Dress day, proper dress is still required.  Spaghetti 

straps are not allowed and tops must have sleeves.  

Nothing too tight or revealing will be permitted.  All 

shoes must have closed toes and heels, and socks are 

a must.  If you have questions, please refer to the 

school handbook on RenWeb. 

 
 

Welcome! 
We would like to welcome Mrs. Anna Maschke to 

our school staff as the new 3rd grade teacher. She 

earned her degree in Elementary Education as 

well as  her Masters in Literacy from Concordia 

University, Nebraska.  She has seven years of 

teaching experience in Missouri and California.  

We are so pleased to have her join our staff! 
 

 

FISH Canned Food Drive 
Remember to bring in canned, non-perishable  

food items through Oct. 31st.  We currently 

have 162 items that have been brought in, but 

our goal is 6,000. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Oct. 12  1:00 pm  Cross County Championship 

Oct. 16-27  ITBS Testing 2nd-8th Grade 

Oct. 17  5:30 pm  School Board Meeting at the Church 

Oct. 20   End 1st Qtr. Minimum Day 

   Dismissal at 12:00 K-8th Grade 
Oct. 26   Free Dress Day 

Oct. 27   Nevada Day -No School or Preschool 

Oct. 31  8:30 am Reformation Chapel - Wear red polos 

Nov. 1   Picture Retakes 

  3:15 pm CPTL Meeting 

Nov. 5  8:30 am 6th-8th Gr. Choir Sing in Church 

Nov. 10   Veterans Day Observation - No School 

   or Preschool 
 
 
 

 

Cross Country! 
Pau-Wa-Lu was a beautiful meet.  The sun was 

out, and we had a slight breeze on our side. De-

spite some of our runners getting sick, we had a 

great race. It was a 2.25 mile course for the 7th 

grade teams. Our top finishers were: Nathan 

Highley (7:01 min/mile), Max Woelfel (7:09 min/

mile), Charlie Miles (7:42 min/mile), Josh Fox 

(7:52 min/mile), and Audrey Hawkins (9:40 min/

mile). The 8th grade race was a 2.5 mile course 

with Aaron Waite (7:12 min/mile), Katie Schulze 

(9:20 min/mile), and Ella Wick (9:24 min/mile).  

Great job runners. Next week we tackle the 

Championships. 
 
 

 

ITBS Testing-NEXT WEEK (2-8th grade) 
Please remember, students will not be allowed to 

leave or enter rooms during testing time.  

 

6th-8th Grade Choir Sing In 

Church NOV. 5TH instead of 

Oct. 22nd. 
 
 

2017 Crusader Volleyball information 

is printed on the back.  Check it out!    

Church services on Sundays are at 8:00 &10:30 am with 

Sunday School at 9:15.       



 

 

 

Crusader Volleyball 2017 
 

 The Bethlehem Crusader volleyball teams embarked on their season on September 17th at 

Manogue High School in Reno.  Two teams represented the school in very good fashion both on and 

off the court.  The 7th grade team was composed of Samantha Steyn, Carly Steele, Mikaela Christen-

son, Lily Foster, Tiana Griffin, Nicole Denny, and Sandra Denny.   The 8th grade team roster was 

made up of Chrissy Van Geel, Hunter Healy, Rithika Uppu, Jordan Dennis, Shelby Harmon, and Kayla 

Steele. 

 The 7th grade team came out blazing with a strong win the first Sunday followed by solid per-

formance a week later.  They ran into a superb server team from St. Teresa on Monday, September 25th.  

A bounce back win against Saint Alberts the next Sunday took them into the final week in second 

place.  A great effort was put in against Little Flower the last week of competition to secure second 

place in the CYO 7th grade division for the year.   

***A big shout out to the 7th grade Lady Crusader volleyball team!!! 
  

 The 8th grade squad had a bit of a rough start the first week with a 3-set loss to Saint Alberts.  

The next week pitted them against Incline Parish in which they took 3 sets to regain confidence.  That 

Monday the faced St. Teresa on their home court and came away with a convincing 3-set win.  The 

next two weeks of matches were just about carbon copies of the first two, with wins overs Incline Par-

ish and St. Teresa.  Finishing in 3rd place in the CYO League regular season, the team faced Our Lady 

of the Snows in the semi-final round of championship on Monday, October 9th.  The team came ready 

to play and showed fabulous effort in the match.  In the end, they came up short and finished in third 

place.   The 8th grade team made a ton of improvement over the course of the season.  Playing the entire 

year with six team members, every one of them showed great heart, stamina, and dedication.   

Congratulations to the 8th grade Crusader Volleyball team on a superb season!!! 


